
 
 

Kootenai River White Sturgeon and Burbot Hatcheries Project 
(formerly known as Kootenai Tribe of Idaho Native Fish Aquaculture Program) 

 
Comment Form 

"I'd like to tell you . . . " 
 
1. Does the Preliminary Environmental Assessment analyze the resources important to you?  

 

 

 

2. Are there other ways to lessen potential resource impacts? 

 

 

 

 

3. I have other comments:  
 

 

 

 

4. Please contact me:  
 
Name 

 
Address 

 
City  State  Zip 

 
Phone number  e-mail address:  

 

 
 Please put me on your project mailing list.  

(You are already on the mailing list if you have received mailed notices.) 
 

Post comments on BPA’s Comment Website: 
http://www.bpa.gov/applications/publiccomments/OpenCommentListing.aspx  

 
or mail your comments by March 18, 2013 using this comment sheet to: 
BPA Public Affairs - DKE-7, P.O. Box 14428, Portland, OR 97293-4428 

 
You may also call BPA at (800) 622-4519, or fax your comments to (503) 230-4019. 

 
Please mention “Kootenai River White Sturgeon and Burbot Hatcheries Project” in your correspondence. 


